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TURNER CARAVAN PARK 

Petition 

HON BARRY HOUSE (South West � Parliamentary Secretary) [4.02 pm]: I present a petition containing 
695 signatures couched in the following terms � 

To the President and Members of the Legislative Council of the Parliament of Western Australia in 
Parliament assembled.  

We the undersigned residents of Western Australia respectfully oppose the proposed redevelopment of 
Turner Caravan Park, Augusta by the Shire of Augusta-Margaret River until extensive consultation of 
all concerned parties has taken place over a period of at least one calendar year.  

Our concerns are:- 

(a) The source of and extent of financial funding for the proposed commercial development of 
Turner Caravan Park by the Shire. 

(b) The loss of environmental, significant historical and heritage aspects of the Turner Caravan 
Park. 

(c) Lack of consultation with residents, rate payers, absentee homeowners of Augusta and 
caravaners and campers of Turner Caravan Park. 

(d) That the Augusta-Margaret River Shire Council is involved in commercial development in 
Turner Caravan Park in competition with existing tourist accommodation in Augusta.  

Your petitioners therefore respectfully request that the Legislative Council take the necessary action to 
redress our concerns. 

And your petitioners as in duty bound, will ever pray. 

[See paper 716.] 
 


